17th May 1977

dWerner Nekes
D«2000 HAMBURG 50
Bahrenfelder Str 73D

Dear uerner'Nekes.
I've just received a letter from you (?) dated 30,11,76 = it
seems to have taken six months teo arrive,

I enclese a cheque for £1575 being the rentals due to you as of
end March 1977« This would h,ve been sent sooner but until
teday we didn't know your address.

The new distribution catalogue is in fact complete and copies
will be available next week, However as it toek se leng to

- put together the catalogue (due to lack of money) it is al-
ready out of date and a supplement is planned for autumn 1977,
If you would like to add any films please let me knew as soon
as pessible, giving details:

Year

running time

solndr/ silent (if sound specify mag. or opte., what fep.ss)
colour/black & white

Hire fee

I'd alse like some notes - either a statement by you or a review =
to put in the catalogue by way of description of the film, I hope
to get started on this supplement in September but I'd like the
written material as soon as possible and films can be sent over
later,

In your letter you asked about "jum-jum", We have ne print of this
heres Was it sent to the Ce-op, if soc when? If you would like %t
added to the catalegue please send a print plus written informations

Serry we have been out of touch for so long. New that we know your
address we'll be in contact more often, The Co-op moves to new

(and bigger, better and more permanent premises) at the end of June,
Rebuilding and fitting will take several months but we hope to be
fully settled by September, The new address will be: 42 Gloucester
Avenuey; Lendon N.,Wele, not far from where we are now,

Hope to hear from you soon,
Yours sincerely,

Felicity Sparrew
Digtribution Offiee




